
VIDEO – Edinburgh Reacts to
naming of Royal baby

On Monday 22 July 2013 at 4:24pm Her Royal Highness The
Duchess of Cambridge gave birth to a baby boy, weighing

8lbs 6oz.  The baby’s name was revealed as George Alexander
Louis on Wednesday 24 July 2013.

George, the Greek for farmer and ‘earth worker’, is the 12th
most popular name in the UK, although this popularity may well
rise when the next count is conducted.

We  asked  some  passers-by  what  they  thought  of  the  name
‘George’.

You  can  follow  The  Edinburgh  Reporter  and  George  Ward  on
Twitter.
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